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Girl Scouts in the Heart of Pennsylvania Celebrates New Headquarters 

 
CAMP HILL, PA: On Wednesday, October 11th, Girl Scouts in the Heart of Pennsylvania 
celebrated the grand opening of their new headquarters on Trindle Rd in Camp Hill. 
They moved from their headquarters on Hale Ave in Harrisburg where they outgrew the 
facility. The organization’s mission and long-term goal is to build girls of courage, 
confidence, and character who make the world a better place. Their new headquarters 
will allow them to grow and give space to their girls and volunteers to utilize in the 
coming years. 

For more information on the Girls Scouts in the Heart of Pennsylvania visit their website 
at www.gshpa.org. Please see the attached photo taken from the celebration. 

 
 
About The West Shore Chamber of Commerce 
The West Shore Chamber of Commerce is a dynamic business organization that advances member success, 
influences issues and exemplifies strong business performance. The Chamber represents, promotes and 
facilitates business for the community. To learn more about the West Shore Chamber of Commerce, visit 
www.wschamber.org. 
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